
From: Stan Klaudt < >  
Sent: Thursday, June 1, 2023 1:13 PM 
To: SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Rescind bylaw 122 

 

Good afternoon. I am in favour of also rescinding bylaw 122. I believe the new trustees are doing 

a great job. Thank you for your commitment to our community.  This bylaw should never have 

been forced on us by the previous trustees. 

Best regards 

Stan Klaudt 
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